
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Winter 2021 COVID-19 Safety Precautions & Policies 
 
 

COVID-19 has brought about many changes and challenges. It is our plan to offer excellent 
educational and artistic opportunities for our students. We’re confident in our ability to 
provide a safe experience and a creative environment for your children and our staff. 
 

FMCT is following North Dakota state guidelines and the best practices for everyone's 
health and safety as outlined by the Center for Disease Control for our 2021 winter 
programming. 
 

Procedures for in-person classes: 
• Students and Staff will be asked to wear a clean mask daily. 
• Students and Staff will have temperature taken each morning and afternoon. 

Temperature of 100+ degrees will be sent home. 
• All surfaces of the studio will be wiped down with sanitizer twice during the day. 
• Students will wash their hands upon arrival at Studio 6. 
• Students will be reminded to wash their hands every hour and a half. 
• Hand Sanitizer stations are available throughout the studio. 
• At the close of each day, all surfaces of the studio will be wiped down with sanitizer 

again. 
• Social distancing practices will be adhered to. 

 

It is our goal at FMCT Ed to provide your family with an educational, exciting, high quality 
arts experience. All of our instructors are either professional theatre artists or local artists 
with teaching degrees. We all have your child’s educational needs and safety at the 
forefront of our minds. We are thrilled that we can bring you and your family this unique 
opportunity! 
 

We are theatre strong and we look forward to supporting your child's educational needs 
during this difficult time in the world! 
 

Please feel free to reach out with any questions that you may have, and thank you again for 
your continued support, 
 

Judy 
 

judy@fmct.org 


